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October 7, 2004 

Jeffrey P. Kraham, County Executive: 

The Department of Audit and Control has compiled a summary of the status of accounts 
receivable balances in various County departments as of June 30, 2003.  

Our analysis of the data provided has revealed the following critical issues: 

For the 2nd quarter of 2004, the Heath Department, as previously reported, is still carrying 
substantially old receivable balances.  However, Department Management indicated that they 
intend to submit a resolution requesting authorization to write off some of the oldest 
receivables.

Attached are schedules summarizing the status of significant receivables as of June 30, 2004.
The criteria that we established for monitoring was to track balances that were in excess of 
$100,000 as of June 30, 2004 and generate from fee for service transactions.  If you are aware of 
other receivable categories that are at risk of becoming uncollectable, please advise.  

Sincerely,

Alex J. McLaughlin 
Comptroller 

cc:  Daniel A. Schofield, Chairman of the Legislature 
       Members of the Legislature 
       Louis P. Augostini, Clerk of the Legislature 
       Arthur R. Johnson, Commissioner, Social Services / Mental Health Department 
       Carl G. Olson, Commissioner, Aviation 
       Kevin Roche, Director, Solid Waste Division 
       Claudia A. Edwards, Director, Health Department 
       John F. Demske, Administrator, Willow Point Nursing Home  




